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13th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  

Portals to the Past, Greeks, Year Five 
 
As a way of providing your children with the best opportunity to find out about the Greeks, we have 
arranged for Portals to the Past to spend a day with us on Monday 16th October 2023. 
 
On this day your children will use practical activities and drama to find out what it was like in Greek 
times.   
 
Should you wish, a simple costume will really help your child look the part on the day and is very 
much encouraged.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The cost of the workshop will be £6.80 per child.  Please log onto your child’s Arbor account under 
Activities/Trips by 4th October to make payment.  If there are insufficient voluntary contributions this 
activity will not go ahead.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Craig Hamilton 
Headteacher 
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